
CDS Planning Local Review Body

From: Pitlochry Escapes 

Sent: 26 February 2024 08:15

To: CDS Planning Local Review Body

Subject: Re: LRB-2023-44

CAUTION: This email originated from an external organisation. Do not follow guidance, click links, or open 
attachments unless you have verified the sender and know the content is safe.

Good morning Audrey , 

Thank you for this email the contents of which have been noted . 
In summary can you confirm my understanding that my original application was initially refused against the criteria 
that was in place in summer 2023 but now measured against the revised criteria of November 2023 it has been 
approved. 
I agree my property will solely be used as a short term let . 
I have got my licence for property which I have copies on display for guests to see . 

Many thanks for all your help which has been such a stressful time . 

Best wishes  
Michelle  


